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The IRS just announced at 5:45 pm EST that the Voluntary Disclosure 
deadline has been extended to September 9, 2011.  The reasoning provided 
is the potential impact of Hurricane Irene.  All deadlines have been moved to 
September 9 and no additional steps must be taken in order to obtain this 
extended deadline.

Thus, all complete submissions now need to be received by the IRS on 
September 9 and not August 31 and all extension requests now need to be 
received by the IRS on September 9 and not August 31.

Additionally, the IRS clarified guidance as to the Voluntary Disclosure Letter 
stating that as much of the information for the Letter as possible should be 
submitted by September 9 and the Letter must be updated at a later date.

Akerman Senterfitt  •  Akerman Senterfitt LLP  •  Attorneys at Law  

BOCA RATON    DALLAS    DENVER    FORT LAUDERDALE    JACKSONVILLE    LAS VEGAS    LOS ANGELES    MADISON    MIAMI    NAPLES    NEW YORK    ORLANDO    

PALM BEACH    SALT LAKE CITY    TALLAHASSEE    TAMPA    TYSONS CORNER    WASHINGTON, D.C.    WEST PALM BEACH   

akerman.com



Practice Update  TAXATION	 August 2011

For more information, please contact a member of our Taxation practice.

Sherwin P. Simmons, II	 813.209.5039	 sherwin.simmons@akerman.com

Drew LaGrande	 813.209.5063	 drew.lagrande@akerman.com

Jonathan Gopman	 239.591.6717	 jonathan.gopman@akerman.com

Barbara Ruiz-Gonzalez	 305.982.5553	 barbara.ruiz-gonzalez@akerman.com

Akerman is ranked among the top 100 law firms in the U.S. by The National 
Law Journal NLJ 250 (2011) in number of lawyers and is the leading Florida firm. 
With 500 lawyers and government affairs professionals, Akerman serves clients 
throughout the United States and overseas from Florida, New York, Washington, 
D.C., California, Colorado, Virginia, Nevada, Utah, and Texas.
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